
 

 
 
 
Dear WOSMIP Colleagues,   
  
As you know, the disruption associated with the COVID-19 crisis has resulted in the postponement of 
the 2020 Stockholm Workshop on Signatures of Man-Made Isotope Production (WOSMIP) originally 
scheduled for the week of June 22. While it is our full intent to reschedule this important meeting in late 
Spring or early Summer next year (2021), we also recognize this situation has impacted the abilities 
of the radioisotope and nuclear explosion monitoring communities to hold technical discussions and 
collaborate on new developments and impacts for a wide range of topics in support of global nuclear 
explosion monitoring.   
  
In order to provide a venue for you all to connect with your international colleagues and continue 
dialogue around these important topics, we are launching WOSMIP Remote. By using some of the 
innovative tools and digital channels available to us, WOSMIP Remote will include a variety of 
compelling video presentations with Q&A periods that will be recorded and posted to the 
WOSMIP website. We plan to release videos on Wednesdays... thus making it a ‘WOSMIP Wednesday!’  
  
To view the current presentations and see an evolving list of topic areas, please visit our WOSMIP 
Remote page. You can also learn more about WOSMIP Remote and watch the videos, or submit a 
question. The WOSMIP Remote videos are short (<10 minutes in most cases), so you should be able to 
watch them any time. If you are interested in contributing one of these engaging videos, we encourage 
you to contact us at wosmip@pnnl.gov.  
  
We look forward to continuing the important dialogue within the WOSMIP community and are 
embracing this unique platform to keep the community informed and involved.   
  
  
Best regards,  
 
 

The WOSMIP Organizing Committee  
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